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Nicole Ferrell

From: Parkhurst Financial Services, Inc. <info@parkhurstfinancial.com>
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 1:45 PM
To: nicole@parkhurstfinancial.com
Subject: [Test] December Office Update

 

View this email in your browser  

  

  

 

Important Covid-19 update 

  

As the numbers continue to grow, the safety of our clients and 

staff are always our number one priority. In everyone's best 

interest, we will once again be transitioning back to a remote 

environment.  While maintaining normal business hours, we will 

be holding off on in person meetings for the foreseeable near 

future and return to Zoom meetings and phone calls. If you have 

an appointment scheduled, Nicole or Angel will be in touch to 

discuss changing it. 

 

As always, if there are any items that we can help you with, you 

can call the office number and we are more than happy to 

assist.  We will continue to monitor the situation and will keep 

you updated when we will resume normal operation. 
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In the meantime, please check out our website as the recording 

from our annual client event is now posted.  You can go to 

www.parkhurstfinancial.com, click on events, then Annual Client 

Event 2020, or click HERE. 
 

We hope you and your families continue to stay safe and healthy. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Parkhurst Team 
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Our mailing address is:  

Parkhurst Financial Services, Inc. 

10950 Pearl Rd, Suite A-6 

Strongsville, OH 44136 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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